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We wrapped up our first semester, and the month of December flew by since it 
was filled with so many activities.  Our class Christmas parties, and the Christmas 
Program were very entertaining.  Our students and teachers did a fantastic job! 

 

Save the date: We are planning to have a Literacy Night on January 21st. We will 
send out more information as we finalize the plans. 

THANK YOU from all of us at Sunray Elementary to all of you for serving on our 
school board.  We appreciate your time and dedication to providing our students 
with the best opportunities for success! 

 


